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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regions 2, 5, 6, 7, 9, 13, MIMAROPA, and CAR

ATTN : The Protected Areas Superintendents
Mt. Pulag Protected Landscape
Palaui Island Protected Landscape and Seascape
Buhi Wildlife Sanctuary
Mts. Iglit-Baco Natural Park
Olango Island Wildlife Sanctuary
Northern Negros Natural Park
Naga-Kabasalan Protected Landscape
Siargao Island Protected Landscape and Seascape

FROM : The Assistant Secretary for International Affairs and
concurrent OIC Director

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANTS FOR THE PREPARATORY
ACTIVITIES FOR THE PRODUCTION OF BATCH 5 “OUR
FRAGILE EARTH PROTECTED AREAS OF THE PHILIPPINES
DOCUMENTARY VIDEOS”

As a follow through to the recently concluded online story conference held on
December 12, 2023, we wish to inform you that the Bureau, together with Business
Unusual Media Solutions, Inc. (BUMS), will be organizing a face-to-face story
conference scheduled on January 23-24, 2024 in Quezon City.

Relative thereto, may we request for one (1) representative from the
Conservation and Development Division (CDD) of the concerned Regional Office and
one (1) representative from Protected Area Management Office (PAMO) of the following
protected areas:

a. Mt. Pulag Protected Landscape
b. Palaui Island Protected Landscape and Seascape
c. Mts. Iglit-Baco Natural Park
d. Buhi Wildlife Sanctuary
e. Olango Island Wildlife Sanctuary
f. Northern Negros Natural Park



g. Naga-Kabasalan Protected Landscape
h. Siargao Island Protected Landscape and Seascape

Traveling expenses shall be shouldered by the Bureau while the food and
accommodation for the duration of the activity will be provided by BUMS.

Kindly accomplish the attached form to be submitted on or before 21 December
2023 through cawed@bmb.gov.ph, cc: cepa@bmb.gov.ph.

The program and other logistical arrangements shall be provided to the
participants in due course.

For any inquiries or clarification on this matter, your staff may kindly get in touch
with Ms. Susan Joyce Se and Mr. John Marwin Aranes of the Caves, Wetlands and
other Ecosystems Division through telephone number (02) 89246031-35 local 230-231
and through email addresses at susanjoyce.se@bmb.gov.ph and
aranesmarwin@gmail.com.

For consideration.

MARCIAL C. AMARO, JR.
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